
Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- Transportation 

Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on Thursday 2nd June, 2022. 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh presented on the waste water collection for villages 

settlements and proposed application for funding under the Multi-Annual 

Rural Water Programme 2022/2025 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh gave a presentation on the water and waste water capacity 

registers March, 2022. 

 

• Emir Slattery presented an update on flood relief schemes and the timeframe 

for the projects.  She confirmed that 6 schemes have been approved and 2 

have commenced. 

 

• Joe Scully gave an update on the Speed Limit Review and confirmed that 

proposed speed limit changes would go before the September, 2022 Council 

meeting for adoption. 

 

• Tim Butler updated the meeting in relation to the draft review of the Road 

Safety Plan 2015-2020.  The completed review will be presented to the 

members after which, work will begin in relation to the Road Safety Strategy.  

 

• Tim Butler gave an update on the current position regarding Broadband 

Rollout for the county.  A representative from Eir is to be invited to the 

September, 2022 SPC2 meeting to discuss their plans in relation to larger 

villages. 

 

 


